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Happy Sabbath Everyone!  Andrew Murray, in his book Experiencing 
the Holy Spirit, offered a very important insight.  He wrote, “It is not as if 
we had to seek to have more of the Spirit: we have Him in the fulness of 
the gift as it is. It is rather the Holy Spirit who must have more of us. As 
we yield ourselves entirely to Him He will entirely fill us.”  Wow!  We are 
compelled to pray not that we have more of the Holy Spirit but that the Holy 
Spirit might have more of us!
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Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Deacon On Duty: Paul Rasmussen
 			         Cliff Hickethier  
Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Dean Macri
					       Kellsie Keigelstien
					       Bruce Holm

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
5:43 pm Sabbath Ends

S FEB  20

M FEB  21

T FEB  22

W FEB  23
6:00 pm Pathfinder Meeting

Th FEB  24

F FEB  25
5:52 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa FEB  26
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
5:53 pm Sabbath Ends



1.	 Membership Transfer: 1st Reading 
In 
Daniel Kaas from Gresham SDA Church in Gresham, OR 
Leaving: 
Nick Newman to Bend SDA Church in Bend, OR

2.	 “Prophecy Unsealed” Beginning April 9  Take note that the seminar, 
Prophecy Unsealed with Brain McMahon, will begin on Saturday evening, 
6:30p, April 9.  Prayers are a priority!  

3.	 2021 Donor Reports The Donor Reports for 2021 giving have been emailed 
out to the donors.  If we did not have an email for you in our database, they 
have been mailed to you.  If you need a report, and did not receive one, 
please contact treasurer@beavertonsda.com to request a report.

4.	 Save the Date: VBS 2022 is coming this Summer! Save the date so you 
can join us for a week of fun, friendships, and learning about the wonders 
of our loving God. When: August 1 - 5, 2022 at Tualatin Valley Academy.

5.	 Happy February Birthdays! A list of February birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk.  

6.	 Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.

7.	 Pew Cleaning Supplies Available Messes happen and we can all relate. 
Don’t stress- we have cleaning supplies available! If a mess or stain hap-
pens on one of our new pews, please visit the Welcome Desk or notify one 
of our Foyer volunteers for some cleaning supplies and some assistance. 
Thank you!

8.	 Floral Calendar  2022 Changes To sign up for flowers in 2022, please 
email Sandra Duke at sandraduke@gmail.com. The floral committee will 
be adjusting the sign up calendar for the upcoming 2022 year. Floral spon-
sorship will be available 3 weeks out of each month. As this will reduce the 
number of available weeks, the Floral Committee asks that each family only 
sign up for a maximum of 2 Sabbaths per year. Thank you for the continued 
support of this beautiful ministry. Note: The plastic drip pans that rest un-
derneath the floral arrangements need to remain at the church each week. 
Please leave them when you take your flowers home that week. Thank you!

9.	 Tithe Envelopes- If you have been mailing your tithes and offerings into the 
church and are in need of more Tithe envelopes, please contact the office 
via e-mail at office@beavertonsda.com or via phone at 503.646.9828.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
10.	Learn our Praise Songs in App Would you like an opportunity to become 

more familiar with the praise songs we sing during our Sabbath Worship 
Services? Check out the new feature on our App! Select the “Media” icon 
at the bottom of the home page, then select the “Learn Praise Songs” icon. 
You will find a list of the beautiful songs used for that Sabbath’s Praise and 
links to recordings you can listen to. You will also find an option to check out 
previously presented songs. 

11.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

12.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Update on Chris Morris: Chris Morris would appreciate prayers that his heart 

rhythm would stabilize.  Since his heart surgery in January, he has needed to 
go into the emergency department a few times to restablize it. 2/19

	■ Joan Fuller, a former member of the Beaverton Church family, is currently 
living in CA and is in the hospital there. She is not doing well and needs all 
the prayers we can offer. 2/19

	■ Prayer request from Connie Rothenberger for her mother, Elizabeth 
Rothenberger. She is 90 years old and took a fall. She has been hospitalized 
and needs prayers. 2/19

	■ Jackie Wilcox took a fall and is very sore. She hit her head and had some 
soreness there as well. She did not sleep well last night and this morning she 
has a terrible headache and is requesting our prayers. 2/19

	■ Update for Matthew Stanley, Judy Caballero’s fiance: A praise report- 
Matthew Stanley seems to have fully recovered from his illness. Praise the 
Lord! Thanks to all for your prayers! 2/19

	■ Update from Heather O’Neal for her friend, Lila: Surgery went well. She is 
slowly recovering and is now home from the hospital. Please continue to 
pray for her recovery. 2/19

	■ Jan Pullen update for prayer regarding their great grandson, Jack: Praises 
for answers to prayers.  Baby Jack has had resolution of his symptoms with 
a new medication to treat his projectile vomiting and reflux.  Thank You, 
Jesus. 2/19

	■ Update from Mo and Harry Dexter regarding daughter Tiffany Helton:  Tiffany 
was taken to Portland Adventist Hospital where she underwent a double 
stent placement. The procedure was without complications and she was 
able to go home. They express sincere appreciation for the prayers of their 
church family. Please continue to pray as Tiffany recovers from her heart 
procedure. 2/12

	■ Prayer Request for Carol Santos-Markley, a dear family member of Edith 
Carcagno, who is undergoing difficult treatments for her illness. May God 
guide the medical team in its decisions and treatments of Carol. May He 
hold her in His arms and give her the strength she needs. May God be with 
her family especially her daughter, Michele, as she weathers the storm. 2/5

	■ Sallie Settle’s daughter, Heidi, and grandson, Cole, have both tested positive 
for COVID-19. Please pray for their healing. Cole has a metabolic condition 
with puts him at risk for hospitalization if his fever cannot be controlled easily. 
2/5



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Prayers requested for Connie, Penny Hanson’s mother, who is weakened 

with back pain. She visited the ER for further testing and family is unable to 
visit yet. Pray that the Lord’s strength will help her and doctors. 2/5

	■ Update from Clara Kelly:  “I want to thank everyone for their prayers for 
baby Audrey who recently had surgery for hydrocephalus. She is better 
everyday and the mother would like to thank everyone for praying for her 
precious baby! God is answering our prayers!” 2/5

	■ Nancy McKeone’s father, Al Goertz, passed away on January 24 at 1:40 
AM.  Please lift up Nancy and her family as they grieve his loss.  Lord, 
please bring peace and comfort.  Reunite this family when Jesus comes to 
gather His children. 1/29

	■ PRAISE from Rose Hermoso: “To God be the Glory! Thank you God for 
answering my prayers, my son in the Philippine already graduate from 
medicine school.” 1/29

	■ Cindy Mohr is requesting prayer for her eldest daughter, Krystal and her 
family.  Krystal’s father passed away on 1/27 due to injuries sustained in a 
bicycle accident. Krystal arrived from Texas in time to be with him when he 
was taken off life support. “Please pray for peace, comfort and strength for 
the days ahead. 1/29

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate 
the ’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 vertical lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

FEB 2022 JAN 2021 YTD(JAN)
Budgeted $27,155 $27,155 $27,155
Received $9,092 $23,535 $23,535
Needed/Surplus $18,063 $3,620 $3,620
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $27,155 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Called to Grow: $1,062,821 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$21,298 $167,798

  352,286  222,714


